
 
 
100 Mile Nordics host Northern Teck Cup #3  
 

January 22, 2022 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
(100 Mile House, B.C.) 
 
On Saturday January 22nd, 100 Mile Nordics hosted the Northern Teck Cup Race #3. Weather and snow 
conditions were excellent. It was a great day to bring back cross-country ski racing to 100 Mile House! 
 
The participants, who came from Kamloops, 100 Mile House, Williams Lake, Quesnel, Prince George, 
Vanderhoof, and MacKenzie were pleased with the well-groomed trails and challenging courses. 
 
The classic race was an interval start with distances ranging from 500 m to 5 km for the oldest skiers. 
 



 
 
 
This very successful event was made possible by a large dedicated group of volunteers. A huge thank-
you to all the volunteers that made this event a great success! A big thank-you to Teck Resources 
Limited for sponsoring this event. 
 
Complete results available at: https://zone4.ca/race/2022-01-22/82ed56cc/results/  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 

 
Cross Country BC 
Sandie Gibson 
250-545-9600 
office@crosscountrybc.ca 

 100 Mile Nordics 
Kristi Iverson 
250-644-1585 
iversonkristi@gmail.com  

 

Cross Country BC (CCBC), the provincial sport governing body for cross country skiing in British Columbia, 

is a not-for-profit, club-based organization of more than 27,000 members. CCBC offers programs and 

services to support the continuous development of cross country skiing for all ages and abilities, from 

introductory experiences to international excellence.  

Teck Resources Limited is the title sponsor of CCBC’s Skier Development Program, thereby supporting 

excellence in sport and providing youth with experiences that will help them prepare for the for the 

future. For more information on Cross Country BC, please visit www.crosscountrybc.ca. 
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